
Recall Information
3M PELTOR X4 Series Earmuffs

Recall Date:  April 25, 2024

Name of Product: 3M Peltor X4 Series Earmuffs

Hazard: The recalled noise-reducing earmuffs can develop cracks in the colored portion of the plastic 
cups, posing a risk of overexposure to loud noise and sound.

Remedy: Free Replacement.

Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled earmuffs and contact 3M to receive free 
replacement earmuffs, including free shipping. 

Consumer Contact: 3M Technical Service Team at 800-243-4630 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. CT Monday 
through Thursday and from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. CT on Fridays, online at https://www.3m.com/X4-
Peltor-Earmuff-Recall or www.peltor.com and click on “Peltor X4 Earmuffs Recall” at the bottom of the 
page for more information.

SKU # Product Description UPC Model # Internet #

1001489353
PELTOR Bright Green Over-the-Head 

Earmuffs - NRR 27 dB
093045937264 X4A

206322789

312077264

Post until Aug 23, 2024
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